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RECEPTION
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Like and follow us on Facebook 

RING POPS08.11.24

FAST FOOD
POPS

15.11.24

FRUIT DUMMY22.11.24

YEAR 5 97.3%

93%
YEAR 4 97.3%

YEAR 6 96.2%

ATTENDANCE
Our target is 97%

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER
Friday 25th October 2024

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS 93.7%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL

Mrs Jenkins

89.3%

Mrs Faxon

A MESSAGE FROM OUR HEAD OF SCHOOL

90.7%

94.1%
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Have a lovely half term and we’ll see
you all back on Monday 4th

November from 8am.

UPCOMING FRIDAYUPCOMING FRIDAY
FEASTSFEASTS

We break up from school on
Friday 25th October and
return back on Monday 4th
November.

Half Term

Parents/Carers
Consultations

Our Parents/Carers
consultations will be taking

place on:

Tuesday 12th November
1.15pm - 5pm

Wednesday 13th November
1.15pm - 5pm

Nursery Only
Monday 18th November

Slots can be booked via Arbor.

 Poppy Appeal –
Support the Royal

British Legion 
We are proud to support the Poppy

Appeal this year, helping to raise
money for the Royal British Legion. To
show our support, we will be selling a

variety of poppy items during
Breakfast Club each morning.

Every purchase helps support veterans
and their families, so please consider
contributing to this important cause.
Together, we can make a difference
and honor those who have served.

Thank you for your support!

Here we are at the end of our first half term of the year and it has
certainly been a busy one! This week we have participated in our RE
day, with lots of learning all about Sikhism. Year 3 and 4 have also
enjoyed their Wild Day, having lots of fun in the woods. We hope
you all have a wonderful half term break and we will see you all
back on Monday 4th November.

That’s the end of eight marvellous weeks of learning and fun. The children
and staff alike have worked incredibly hard to settle into their new
classes and enjoy a lot of new learning.
Next half term, will be another busy one with a range of key events such
as Anti-Bullying Week, Children in Need and Armistice. Then of course we
will have some productions and Christmas festivities galore! Have a safe
and restful half term.

https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/


Oakwell Rise Pantry

Open 
Thursdays 

3pm

Oakwell Pantry 
Open Every Thursday -3pm

starting from 7th november!

We’re excited to announce that the Oakwell Pantry
will be open every Thursday at 3pm, offering a
fantastic selection of donated goods from Aldi.

Please remember to bring a bag, and while everyone
is welcome, we kindly ask you to be mindful of how

much you take so that others also have the
opportunity to pick up what they need. Let’s make
sure there’s enough to go around for all families.

Whether you’re looking for a helping hand or just
keen to reduce waste, the pantry is here to support

our community.

Feel free to pop by and check it out – we look
forward to seeing you there!

Barnsley Sport and Physical Activity Team are bringing
the 2024 season of RampUP events to a close with a free
CycleFest at Oakwell Stadium on Wednesday 30 October

(10am-3pm).

The session will include ramps, bikes and scooters as well
as a technical challenge course in the RampUP Zone.

We'll be running two 'Learn to ride' sessions which must
be booked in advance. The training is designed to help

children take their first pedal strokes in riding
independently without stabilisers, or just increasing their

confidence on a bike.

In addition to the chance to ride bikes, there will also be
the opportunity to have yours looked over with a free
safety check carried out by the Barnsley Bike Works

team, who can also advise on maintenance tips.

Your child can also get into the Halloween spirit and
decorate their bike or scooter at the Spooky Spokes

stall.

Scan here to read more about the event

School 
Workshops

Nov
13

Nov
14

budgeting with
mrs groom

support for
applying for
schools

Join us for support in applying for reception
or secondary school places - 2PM-3PM.

Join MRS GROOM FOR A SESSION ON BUDGETING AT
1:30PM.

SIGN UP VIA ARBOR, UNDER CLUBS

https://www.barnsley.gov.uk/news/half-term-excitement-ramps-up-with-free-cyclefest-set-for-oakwell-stadium?fbclid=IwY2xjawGFwsZleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHep18LS9cYbJv0aTeSQ-QbhrjryGoJuCibWQ0IWV81fec26vugse57PXQw_aem_KIPUtjPV9f2dc2CEgxlggQ


MOD PARTY MEMBERMOD PARTY MEMBER

Autumn
Lateisha

Lacey
Antonia
Lorand

PIGGY PALSPIGGY PALS

Theo
Gary

Renee
Artur
Paige

Codiee

Shravan
Eli

Kuba
Cataleya

Ethan
Corey

DIGITAL
AMBASSADORS

DIGITAL
AMBASSADORS

Jessica
Ania

Samuel
Amelia
Layla

Francisek
Luca

WORLD
CHANGERS

Oakwell Rise would like to introduce you to our wonderful World Changers.
These children applied to take on additional responsibilities within school
learning vital skills within these roles.  

Nate
Melani

BREAKFAST
BUDDIES

BREAKFAST
BUDDIES

Harrison
Jack
Alana
Ruby
Akir

PLAYGROUND
LEADERS

PLAYGROUND
LEADERS

WELLBEING
WARRIORS
WELLBEING
WARRIORS

Caia
Yanis
Carter
Jodi

Akintunde
Ella

Caia
Yanis
Carter
Jodi

Akintunde
Ella

Elizabeth
Dominik

Faith
Olivia

Elizabeth
Dominik

Faith
Olivia

Olivia
Anayass
Sarah 

Jovanny

Olivia
Anayass
Sarah 

Jovanny

Noressa
Mateo
Darius
Henry
Julissa
Enoch

Zofia
Dominik

Daisy
Joshua
Tiffany

Katherine

Blossom
Luca

Mateo
Leo

Taeomi
Bobby
Johan
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Please complete the October Half Term Camps Registration-
Oakwell Rise Primary form to register your child - click here

https://forms.gle/VanUecctRLf2vLEx6


Inspiring  today, making a difference  tomorrow

We are:
Child Focused 

Nurturing
Inclusive 
Ambitious

For the full time Nursery children, they will be an additional 30 minutes of lunchtime
where children will need to be provided with a packed lunch from home. The lunch

period will be inclusive within the offer and no further charges will be made.

Admissions to Nursery will be in order of the Date of Birth, regardless of whether
you require 30 hrs or 15hrs. If you wish to apply for a 30hr funded place, you need to

apply online at https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare  to receive an 11 digit
code. 

When you have received an 11 digit code please provide this to the school office by
the 1st December for January intake.

Oakwell Rise Primary Academy is delighted to offer 30 hour funding for children
either starting in Nursery or continuing their Nursery education into this academic

year, 2024/2025.

We are able to offer the following:
• 30 hr funded places
• 15 hr funded places 

The Nursery day will run as follows:
• AM session – 08:30 - 11:30
• PM session – 12:00 – 15:00

30 HOUR
 NURSERY FUNDING 

https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare

